
   [Service Date December 16, 2002] 
 
 
 
 

December 16, 2002 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE ANSWER TO  
PETITION FOR ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW 

(Friday, January 17, 2003) 
 
 
Re: David and Janis Stevens; Paul Carrick; Alan and Jim Wiemeyer; Chris and 

Cecily Flavell; Stan and Kay Miller; Michael and Colleen Stover; Richard 
and Paula Russell; Ben G. Marcin; Ronald and Victoria Montgomery; 
Charles and Michelle Clark; Paul Schulte; Sue Perrault; and Jorg Reinholt 
v. Rosario Utilities, LLC, Docket No. UW-011320 

 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On December 11, 2002, the Commission granted the parties a one-week extension 
of time until December 18, 2002 to file an answer to the Petition for 
Administrative Review.  On December 16, 2002, Rosario Utilities, LLC filed an 
additional request to extend the time to file its answer to January 17, 2003.  
Counsel for Rosario indicates a possible settlement is being discussed and that 
counsel for Rosario is in agreement with the additional extension. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission further extends the time for answers 
of the parties on the petition for administrative review until 5:00 p.m., Friday, 
January, 17, 2003. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 
 


